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28.02.2020 

Topic: Changes 

Personal, Social  
and Emotional 
Development.  

This week the children talked about change. They taught 
their friends how to walk on stilts and used puppets to 
demonstrate what they can now do.  

Physical  
Development 

 

The children continued enjoying gymnastics lessons and 
ball games. They practiced changing clothes on the dolls 
outdoors and change into dress up clothes for  role play.  

Communication  
and Language 

This week the children talked, organized and sequenced 
pictures. They sequenced growth pictures of members of 
family and talked about it with their friends. 

Numeracy 

 
The children learnt to measure height and length this week. They 
marked the height of each other using chalk against the blackboard 
and talked about how tall they were. Some children decided to 
measure their height using blocks. Indoors the children worked in 
groups measuring how long they were using hands, feet and blocks. 
Then they recorded their findings on the white board.  

Literacy 

 
The children wrote and drew pictures of their families and practised 
writing their names. They also wrote about how they made pancakes. 
They also wrote labelled classroom displays.  

Art and Design 

 
The children painted pictures of themselves when they were babies 
and pictures of themselves now and discussed how they changed.  
The children also enjoyed music sessions with our music teacher.    

Understanding 
the World 

 

The children talked about differences and changes. Outside they 
made playdough using ingredients and talked about how the 
ingredients. Inside they took part in the making process for pancakes 
and observed and commented on the changes. 

Homework 

 
 Next week is book week. For homework children will draw pictures 
from their favourite book which they will share with their friends.     

Dates/Notes/Reminders 

 
 

Your child has PE on Tuesday morning. Can you please ensure your 
child wears socks (no leggings) on that day as the children do 
gymnastics barefoot.  
Please also ensure that your child always wears school shoes and  
NO trainers nor shoes or boots with laces as these are not part of the 
school uniform and the laces create a health and safety hazard.   
 

You can help your child by: 5th March – World Book Day – children to wear a book character costume 
3rd March – 9:00 – 9:20 – Writing Workshop 
10th March – 9:00 – 9:20 – Fine Motor Workshop 
17th March – 9:00 – 9:20 – Maths Workshop 
24th March – 9:00 – 9: 20 - Reading Workshop 

 


